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TONIGHT'S I-66 PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING CANCELLED, 

MONDAY, JAN. 26, 2015  

 

Rescheduled for Tuesday, Feb. 3 at Oakton High School 

Due to inclement weather, the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) has cancelled 

the I-66 Public Information Meeting that was scheduled for tonight, Monday, January 26, 

2015. 

The meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, February 3, 2015, at Oakton High School 

from 6:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. 

 

Please visit the project website at Transform66.org for more information.  

NEW DATE 

Public Information Meeting 

I-66 Outside the Beltway Improvements 

Tuesday, February 3, 2015 

6:00 - 8:30 p.m. 

Presentation at 7:00 p.m. 

Oakton High School - Cafeteria 

2900 Sutton Road, Vienna, VA 22181 

(END) 
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